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From: LDF
Subject: FW: Gardens Residents Association

From: Catherine Miller

Sent: 13 March 2014 13:11

To: LDF

Subject: Gardens Residents Association

To whomever it may concern:

Just to say that GRA has been a valued member of our organisation for many years and has been a
community hub in an area where the population churn can make it challenging to develop good community
spirit. When | first went there about 10 years ago | was amazed at just how much they managed to do with
such a small space.

Our popular map of London city farms and community gardens is now in its third reprint, just out, and
features the GRA along with 62 other London groups making a positive impact locally. The importance of
such places is being increasingly recognised by policymakers and funders.

| do hope some accommodation can be made to avoid losing this special place, which it appears opening up
the Railway arch no: 2018 at Doncaster Gardens, N4 would do. Please keep me informed of developments.

Catherine Miller
London Regional Co ordinator
Federation of City Farms and Community Gardens
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